
 

 

 

Project Scope: 

• Street Reconstruction 

• Trail Construction 

• Storm Drainage Improvement 

• Tree Planting 

 

Project Schedule: 

Start Date:  

May 1, 2023 

 

Substantial Completion:  

*Project area is usable* 

October 20, 2023 

 

Final Completion:  

November 3, 2023 

 

 

City of Lake City 

205 West Center Street 

Lake City, MN  55041 

 

Contractor: 

Rochester Sand and Gravel 

Rochester, MN 

 

 

Bolton & Menk, Inc. 

2900 43rd Street NW 

Suite 100 

Rochester, MN  55901 

Phone:  507-208-4332 

www.bolton-menk.com  

 

Matt Mohs, P.E. 

Lake City - City Engineer 

Cell: 507-601-9487 

E-mail: matthew.mohs@bolton-

menk.com  

 

Rob Coughlin 

Primary Construction Project 

Representative (CPR) 

Cell: 507-508-5712 

E-mail: rob.coughlin@bolton-

menk.com  

 

North 7th Street Reconstruction (2023) 
Newsletter No. 6 – May 1, 2023 (Hand Delivered) 

  Schedule Change 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Due to a scheduling conflict, the Contractor will begin their work on Phase 2 and NOT 

Phase 1 (see the back page of this newsletter and/or project website for the phase 

map). 

Construction is still planned to begin on Monday, May 1st (weather dependent). The 

first steps will include setting up traffic signage and grinding the blacktop. Both of these 

items will span the whole project. 

An updated schedule on when work in Phase 1 will occur will be shared as soon as it’s 

available. Please watch the project website for updates. 

 

**Reminder for Willers Court residents – Work in Phase 1A will impact Willers Court 

access. (This work will NOT begin the week of May 1st)** 

 

 Contacts 

If you have questions or concerns at any time during the construction project, 

please contact Rob Coughlin at 507-508-5712, or rob.coughlin@bolton-menk.com.  

Contacting Rob is most often the quickest means of answering questions and 

addressing concerns related to the project. 

 

  Project Signage 

The City is working with the Contractor to modify the traffic control signage and 

include notice that businesses are still open. This will not be part of the initial 

signage installation but we are hopeful to have a change implemented soon. 

We ask all businesses to continue talking to your vendors and clients and remind 

them that you are open. Additionally, you can direct them to the project website 

for the phase map and updates. 

REMINDER – You can still access your business and home during construction even 

with the signage in place. Access is available for business and local traffic except in 

the phase under construction during construction hours. 
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